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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200214983AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CLUB MED 
11, RUE DE CAMBRAI, 75019 PARIS, FRANCE. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 16, 24, 25, 28, 35, 36, 39, 41, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-11-2001 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-11-2018 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
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Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; cleaning, polishing, 
grease removing and abrasive preparations; soaps; perfumery preparations, essential 
oils, cosmetics preparations, sun lotions and sun creams; massage creams, hair lotions; 
dentifrices; all included in Class 3. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
bags for photographic appliances and cameras, cases for photographic appliances and 
cameras, electronic agendas; cases and holders for mobile phones, cases and suitcases 
specifically adapted for transporting mobile phones; eyewear, disposable photographic 
apparatus, films, cameras, video cassettes, apparatus for games adapted for use with 
television receivers only, photographic, cinematographic, rescue (emergency) and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmitting or 
reproducing sound or images; magnetic recording media, phonograph records; audio 
cassettes, compact discs (audio and video), optical compact discs; automatic vending 
machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus. 
 
類別 Class 16 
paper and cardboard (unprocessed, semi-processed, for stationery or for printing 
purposes); bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; exercise books, binders, 
document folders, desk pads, pencil holders, pen holders, diaries, printed matter; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paintbrushes; 
typewriters and office requisites (except furniture), school wallets, pens, pencils and 
writing instruments, pen-cases and cases for writing implements; instructional and 
teaching materials (excluding apparatus); playing cards; printer's type; printing 
blocks. 
 
類別 Class 24 
fabrics for textile use, bed and table covers; hotel linen comprising bathroom linen, 
bed linen, household linen, kitchen linen and table linen, bath towels and sheets, 
beach towels and sheets; covers for cushions. 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear (except orthopaedic footwear), headwear.                            
 
類別 Class 28 
games, automatic games (other than coin-operated and those adapted for use with 
television receivers only); toys; gymnastic and sports articles (except clothing, 
footwear and mats); Christmas tree decorations. 
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類別 Class 35 
advertising; business management; organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; provision of advice relating to sale of businesses; all included 
in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 36 
insurance and financial services; travel insurance; real estate management services; 
apartment house management; sale and renting of buildings; all included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 39 
transport; packaging and storage of goods and freight; organization of travel; 
newspaper delivery; water and power supply; ferryboat operating; marine towing; dumping 
of ships; storage and safekeeping of clothes; refrigerator rental; garage leasing; 
rental of cars and horses; booking of seats; ordering of transport and delivery 
services via the Internet; all included in Class 39. 
 
類別 Class 41 
education and training in the field of sports, arts and environment, entertainment 
namely musical performances, theatrical performances, live performances, films, audio 
and visual entertainment, television entertainment services; organizing sports and 
cultural activities; book and review publishing; show and film production; agency 
services for performing artists; rental of films; sound recordings, cinematographic 
projection apparatus and accessories and theatre stage sets; videotape editing; 
arranging of competitions in the field of education or entertainment; organization and 
holding of colloquiums, conferences and conventions; organization of exhibitions for 
cultural or educational purposes; operating lotteries; news reporter services; video 
tape filming; all included in Class 41. 
 
類別 Class 42 
providing of food and drink; temporary accommodation; health, hygiene and beauty care; 
leasing of access time to texts, electronic documents, databases, graphics and 
audiovisual information via computers and communication networks, including the 
Internet; chart, drawing and text design services for Internet pages; providing on-line 
facilities for real time interaction with other computer users; rest and convalescent 
homes; day-nurseries; clothing, bedding, vending machine rental; rental of bed linen, 
table linen, bathroom linen, rental of chairs, tables and beds, rental of glassware, 
rental of cutlery, all for hotels; bedding rental; printing services, rental of access 
time to a computer or data communication database; all included in Class 42. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
2004B08316AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LACOSTE 
23-25, rue de Provence, 75009 Paris, FRANCE 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Simmons & Simmons 
13th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

3, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

04-07-2002 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-11-2018 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 5 
pharmaceutical preparations for skin care and sunburn ointments. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 3 
bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; dentifrices. 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear, headgear.                            
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301306395 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
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Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
5th Floor, Lee Kum Kee Central,  54-58 Des Voeux Road 
Central,  Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

18-03-2009 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-11-2018 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Stationery and study materials; Trading cards; Other printed matter; Photographs; 
Photograph stands; Banners of paper; Flags of paper. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Card game toys and their accessories; Handheld games with liquid crystal displays; 
Parts and fittings for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Toys; Dolls; Go 
games; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Japanese chess [Shogi games]; Card games and 
their accessories; Dice; Japanese dice games [Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; 
Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; 
Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game machines and apparatus; Billiard 
equipment; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks (other than 
arcade video game machines); Sports equipment; Fishing tackle; Insect collect 
implements. 
 
類別 Class 38 
Communications by consumer video game apparatus; Providing information on communication 
by consumer video game; Communications by arcade video game machines; Communications by 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing information on 
communication by handheld game with liquid crystal displays; Telecommunication (other 
than broadcasting); Broadcasting; News agencies; Rental of telecommunication equipment 
including telephones and facsimile apparatus. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Providing images (game services) via communications by handheld game apparatus with 
liquid crystal displays (not downloadable); Providing images (game services) via 
communications by arcade video game machines (not downloadable); Providing images (game 
services) via communications by consumer video game apparatus (not downloadable); 
Organization, management or arrangement of video game events; Providing games via 
communications by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing games 
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via communications by arcade video game machines; Providing games via communications by 
consumer video game apparatus; Providing games (game services) for consumer video games 
via wireless communication (not downloadable); Providing games (game services) for 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays via wireless communication (not 
downloadable); Providing games (game services) for arcade video game machines via 
wireless communication (not downloadable); Educational and instruction services 
relating to arts, crafts, sports or general knowledge; Movie showing, movie film 
production, or movie film distribution; Providing amusement facilities; Production of 
radio or television programs. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Consumer video games; Programs for consumer video games; Electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for consumer video games; 
Controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer video games; Parts and fittings 
for consumer video games; Programs for handheld game machines with liquid crystal 
displays; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, 
magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing 
programs for handheld game machines with liquid crystal displays; Arcade video game 
machines; Programs for arcade video game machines; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, 
optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-
ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; Parts 
and fittings for arcade video game machines; Computers; Electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for computers; Downloadable 
computer programs; Computer programs; Electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; 
Cellular phones; Cellular phone straps; Parts and fittings for cellular phones; 
Telecommunication machines and apparatus; Recorded compact discs; Phonograph records; 
Metronomes; Electronic circuits and CD-ROMs storing automatic performance programs for 
electronic musical instruments; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; 
Slide film mounts; Recorded video discs and video tapes; Electronic publications. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301312280 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 
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Address: 
[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
5th Floor, Lee Kum Kee Central,  54-58 Des Voeux Road 
Central,  Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

26-03-2009 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-11-2018 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Note books; Mechanical pencils; other stationery and study materials; Trading cards; 
Magazines [publication]; Catalogues; Pamphlets; other printed matter; Photographs; 
Photograph stands; Banners of paper; Flags of paper 
 
類別 Class 28 
Card game toys and their accessories; Handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Parts and accessories for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; other toys; Dolls; Go games; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Japanese 
chess [Shogi games]; Card games and their accessories; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring 
apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game 
machines and apparatus; Billiard equipment; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in 
amusement parks (other than arcade video game machines); Sports equipment; Fishing 
tackle; Insect collecting implements 
 
類別 Class 38 
communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing information on communication 
by consumer video game apparatus; communication by arcade video game machines; 
Providing information on communication by arcade video game machines; Communication by 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing information on 
communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Telecommunication (other than broadcasting); Providing information on program listing 
of television broadcasting; Broadcasting; News agencies; Rental of telecommunication 
equipment including telephones and facsimile apparatus 
 
類別 Class 41 
Providing images via communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Providing images via communication by arcade video game machines; Providing 
images via communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing images via other 
communications; Organization, management or arrangement of video game events; Providing 
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games via communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Providing games via communication by arcade video game machines; Providing games via 
communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing games via other 
communications; Providing games for consumer video game apparatus; Providing games for 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing games for arcade video 
game machines; Rental of storage media storing programs for consumer video game 
apparatus; Rental of storage media storing programs for handheld game apparatus with 
liquid crystal displays; Rental of storage media storing programs for arcade video game 
machines; Rental of consumer video game apparatus and arcade video game machines; 
Rental of handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing games via 
telecommunication network; Providing games via communication network; Educational and 
instruction services relating to arts, crafts, sports or general knowledge; Movie 
showing, movie film production, or movie film distribution; Providing amusement 
facilities; Production of radio or television programs 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Consumer video game apparatus; programs for consumer video game apparatus; electronic 
circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM 
cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for 
consumer video game apparatus; controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer 
video game apparatus; other parts and fittings for consumer video game apparatus; 
programs for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM 
cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for handheld 
game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Arcade video game machines; programs for 
arcade video game machines; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other 
storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; other parts and fittings 
for arcade video game machines; Computers; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical 
discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-
ROMs and other storage media storing programs for computers; downloadable computer 
programs; other computer programs; game programs for cellular phones; other electronic 
machines, apparatus and their parts; cellular phones; cellular phone straps; other 
parts and fittings for cellular phones; other telecommunication machines and apparatus; 
recorded compact discs; other phonograph records; Metronomes; Electronic circuits and 
CD-ROMs storing automatic performance programs for electronic musical instruments; 
Downloadable music files; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide 
film mounts; Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and video tapes; Electronic 
publications 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301312299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
5th Floor, Lee Kum Kee Central,  54-58 Des Voeux Road 
Central,  Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

26-03-2009 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-11-2018 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Note books; Mechanical pencils; other stationery and study materials; Trading cards; 
Magazines [publication]; Catalogues; Pamphlets; other printed matter; Photographs; 
Photograph stands; Banners of paper; Flags of paper 
 
類別 Class 28 
Card game toys and their accessories; Handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Parts and accessories for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; other toys; Dolls; Go games; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Japanese 
chess [Shogi games]; Card games and their accessories; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring 
apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Game 
machines and apparatus; Billiard equipment; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in 
amusement parks (other than arcade video game machines); Sports equipment; Fishing 
tackle; Insect collecting implements 
 
類別 Class 38 
communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing information on communication 
by consumer video game apparatus; communication by arcade video game machines; 
Providing information on communication by arcade video game machines; Communication by 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing information on 
communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Telecommunication (other than broadcasting); Providing information on program listing 
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of television broadcasting; Broadcasting; News agencies; Rental of telecommunication 
equipment including telephones and facsimile apparatus 
 
類別 Class 41 
Providing images via communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal 
displays; Providing images via communication by arcade video game machines; Providing 
images via communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing images via other 
communications; Organization, management or arrangement of video game events; Providing 
games via communication by handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; 
Providing games via communication by arcade video game machines; Providing games via 
communication by consumer video game apparatus; Providing games via other 
communications; Providing games for consumer video game apparatus; Providing games for 
handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing games for arcade video 
game machines; Rental of storage media storing programs for consumer video game 
apparatus; Rental of storage media storing programs for handheld game apparatus with 
liquid crystal displays; Rental of storage media storing programs for arcade video game 
machines; Rental of consumer video game apparatus and arcade video game machines; 
Rental of handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Providing games via 
telecommunication network; Providing games via communication network; Educational and 
instruction services relating to arts, crafts, sports or general knowledge; Movie 
showing, movie film production, or movie film distribution; Providing amusement 
facilities; Production of radio or television programs 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Consumer video game apparatus; programs for consumer video game apparatus; electronic 
circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM 
cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for 
consumer video game apparatus; controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer 
video game apparatus; other parts and fittings for consumer video game apparatus; 
programs for handheld game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM 
cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for handheld 
game apparatus with liquid crystal displays; Arcade video game machines; programs for 
arcade video game machines; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other 
storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; other parts and fittings 
for arcade video game machines; Computers; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical 
discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-
ROMs and other storage media storing programs for computers; downloadable computer 
programs; other computer programs; game programs for cellular phones; other electronic 
machines, apparatus and their parts; cellular phones; cellular phone straps; other 
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parts and fittings for cellular phones; other telecommunication machines and apparatus; 
recorded compact discs; other phonograph records; Metronomes; Electronic circuits and 
CD-ROMs storing automatic performance programs for electronic musical instruments; 
Downloadable music files; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide 
film mounts; Downloadable image files; Recorded video discs and video tapes; Electronic 
publications 
 
 

 


